
Union calls for public-sector wide pay rise
 Austria 

In anticipation of annual pay negotiations, the GÖD public service union has written 
to the government calling for sustained, real increases in pay and allowances for all 
public sector workers. The union argues that public employees have faced 
increasingly difficult working conditions as they have responded to the pandemic 
and its knock-on effects on employment and the economy by maintaining quality 
public services. The union points out the importance of public services to support 
Austria as a successful international economy and that a pay rise for the public 
sector would make an important contribution to domestic demand and economic 
recovery. The current pay agreement runs until the end of December this year and 
the GÖD wants a prompt start to the negotiations to ensure that pay increases 
apply from 1 January 2021.
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